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National Restaurant Association Educational Foundation (NRAEF) Culinary Institute of 
America Advanced Culinary Training Program Graduation 
  
The NRAEF hosted an Advanced Culinary Training Program (ACTP) at the Culinary Institute of 
America, Hyde Park New York, 7-11 Nov 22.  The class consisted of 18 food service 
professionals from the Army, Marines, Navy, Coast Guard, Air Force and Military Sealift 
Command.  Air Force representatives were TSgt. Joshua Solomon, Air Force Services Center, 
Joint Base San Antonio-Lackland, Texas; A1C Christen Magtato, Joint Base Marianas, Guam; 
A1C Tori Wardlaw, Cannon AFB, N.M.; and A1C Carlos Zavala, Beale AFB, Calif.  These 
members attended based on recommendation from the NRAEF industry travelers and their unit 
commanders for outstanding support to Air Force food and beverage operations.  
  
The NRAEF hosts four ACTP courses per year allowing 16 USAF/USSF food service 
professionals a chance to attend and improve their culinary skills.  The next course is tentatively 
scheduled in February 2023 at the Culinary Institute of America campus in San Antonio, TX.     
 
Marketing Directors Earn Air Force and Industry Recognized Certifications 
 
Congratulations to the Military Marketers who successfully completed the Marketing 
Professional Certification Course, 22-02 and earned the designation of Certified Association of 
National Advertisers Marketing Professionals.  They completed the rigorous 35+ hour course 
work, elevating their marketing campaigns to a new level.   
• Alexandra Crozier, Services Director, Duke ARB, FL  
• Jodie Galloway, Marketing Director, Goodfellow AFB, TX  
• Saul Guevara, Marketing Director, Nellis AFB, NV (Distinguished Graduate)  
• John Wesley Harmon, Marketing Director, Columbus AFB, MS  
• Marissa Kaufmann, Social Media Specialist, Eielson AFB, AK   
 


